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We are developing a new understanding of 
where water comes from - not from the 
streams, but from the forest.

- Ron Lehr, Past President, Denver Water 
Board 



Healthy Headwaters Alliance

Water utility leaders
Public resource managers
Conservation organizations
Scientists
Community advocates
Businesses
Funders

HEALTHY FORESTS
HEALTHY WATER
HEALTHY PEOPLE 
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